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WFWP Russia held their 6th Intercultural and Inter-religious Family Festival Family World" in 

cooperation with the Moscow Central House of Cultural workers and many NGO's on 30 March 2019. 

 

The goal of this festival is to promote true family values and to show the beauty of different cultures and 

traditions and to promote intercultural friendship and cooperation. 

 

This year Russian, Azerbaijanian, Armenian, Indian, Afghan, Georgian, Jewish and Ukrainian families 

shared their values and beautiful performances with the audience. 

 

They sang songs, danced, played various musical instruments. The atmosphere of the festival was very 

bright and joyful. 

 

All families and many partners expressed their strong desire to cooperate and to promote world peace. 

Many people in the audience were moved to tears when a little Afghan boy was singing a Russian song 

about peace. 

 

It was also meaningful that the families present represented real enemy nations, but they participated and 

enjoyed this festival together. 

 

Many of our partners said that this 6th Festival was the best so far. One of the VIPs wrote to me that as 

long as we hold such beautiful festivals we really have hope for peace. 

 

Here is a short video about it made by our friends and partners disk.yandex,com/i/wC7XCNsWMwC7Lg 

 

Reported by Olga Vakulinsky 

WFWP Russia President 

 

  


